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21st January 2020 
 
 
Dear Charmaine, 
 
We just wanted to say  thank you so much for the pyjamas donated to the special school nursing 
team at Christmas. The pyjamas were so greatly received by the children and families that we 
provide daily care to in our service. 
 
We are so pleased to see that your hard work has been recognised and that you now have the 
status of a registered charity.  I know that you work really hard delivering pyjamas at a already  
really busy time of year and I hope that you and your team got to enjoy a well deserved Christmas 
break. 
 
Thank you once again for supporting our amazing children with complex needs for a second 
Christmas running. 
 
Best wishes and a happy new year to you all, 
 
Kind regads,  
 
 
Claire Jewell  
Senior Staff Nurse 
Special School Nursing Team 
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